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30th September 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: Harry Potter Trip 
 
The English department at Selwood are delighted to offer pupils in Year 5 the opportunity to attend 
an educational session at Warner Bros studios - The Making of Harry Potter. 
 
During the day, pupils will be given a lesson on creative writing from the team at Warner Bros 
Studios. This will also include the opportunity to discuss careers in the film and TV industry with 
professionals working at the studio. 
Following their lesson, pupils will then be given a tour of the Making of Harry Potter exhibition at 
the studios before returning home. 
 
The trip will run over 3 days from 7th January 2025 to 9th January 2025, the expected timings and 
confirmed dated for this trip will be communicated at a later stage. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £41.30 which includes both your childs entrance and travel.  Please use 
the link below to give permission for your child/children to attend, payments are to be made via 
ParentPay by Friday 1st November 2024. 
 
Due to the recent payment for the caving trip, please speak to the finance team if you require an 
extension beyond this date. 
 
Payments for curriculum related trips are purely on a voluntary basis, but it is possible that the 
event may not be able to take place if insufficient contributions are received. Please note that due 
to the tickets and transport being booked in advance all payments for this trip will be non-
refundable. 
 
If your child is entitled to Free School Meals you may be able to use your Selwood Activity 
Voucher and if your child has Free School Meal a packed lunch will be provided for the day. 
 
https://forms.gle/5wJ9TwEvewLimSPu7  
 
Mr O Crook-Wynn (He/Him) 
Head of English 
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